




Whil1st we appreciate the Australi. an Government's concerns regarding the sustainability 

of FTA television in an increasingly contested media landscape, we suggest that any 

future solutions should be underpinned by a commitment that consumers of existing FTA 

television should not be left worse off (i.e. with poorer picture quality, reduced local 

content, higher costs less choice and fewer services). Instead of considering this matter 

with a "one-size­fits-all" solution, we encourage the Government to take this opportunity 

to consider how it might build better television for the future that is inclusive of all 

consumers, regardless of where they live. 

Yours sincerely 

Kate Peake 

CEO 
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